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Professor Gong Zhenzhong
Hubel University of Economics (HUE) SWINBURNE
No.8 Yanggiaohu Road L%'E%Eﬁggg
Jiangxia, Wuhan 430205

P.R. CHINA

Dear Professor Gong,

Re: Visit to Swinburne University of Technology (mid-August — mid-
November 2016)

| am writing to extend a warm invitation for you to visit Swinburne University of
Technology from mid-August to mid-November of this year. This visit will provide
the opportunity for you to undertake Professional Development to understand an
Australian taxation administrative and academic systems through spending
time in various units around the University.

It Is my understanding that HUE is funding the cost of your visit, and that
Swinburne will not be responsible for any expenses.

| look forward to welcoming you to Australia and to Swinburne soon.

Yours sincerely,

Associate Professor Mary Dunkley,
Acting Dean, Sﬁburne Business School
Faculty of Business and Law
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